
Regular Meeting-Board of Directors 
Shining Mountains Owner’s Association 

Thursday, February 9, 2017 
MVRFD Station #3 

 
 

Present at the meeting Board members: Jim McFall and Don Kensinger; Leslie Skillman, Administrative 
Assistant.  Absent:  Howard Goltz, Dave Hunt and Kelly Hess 
 
Due to lack of a quorum, meeting business was postponed until next month.  
  
Leslie is experiencing difficulty with the SMOA computer.  She will be contacting computer repair to look 
at the problem.  An external drive will be purchased to save files on.  Computer was purchased in August 
2009. 
 
Lawyer has been contacted regarding the property with covenant violation relating to the size of the 
structure and not filing a construction permit.    
 

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 9, 2017 at Fire Station #3. 

Leslie Skillman 
Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 


